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1st March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Changes to Critical Worker and Vulnerable Pupil Provision on Friday 5th March 
 
We have now received updated guidance for the safe re-opening of schools to all pupils from Monday 8th 
March.  Further details will follow shortly. 
 
In the meantime, we have to continue our remote and in school provision.  This leaves us very little time 
to prepare and clean the classrooms and wider school spaces, which have been used during lockdown to 
accommodate our critical worker and vulnerable children.    
 
To allow us time to do this, there will be no live remote sessions on Friday 5th March and we will be 
closing the schools a little earlier from 1pm, after lunch time.  This will enable all of the teaching and 
support staff to be on site.  If your child does currently attend school on Fridays, please could you collect 
KS2 bubble children at 1:00pm and KS1 & YR children at 1:15pm.  
 
If you are a critical worker and your child cannot be safely collected and taken home, please contact the 
office.  
 
Best wishes 
Jane Bailey 
 
   
 


